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Motorola Mobility LLC

1455 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW, Suite 9008, Washington, Dist of Columbia, United States

Attention letter
October 12, 2012

To whom it may concern:

We, Motorola Mobility LLC,

Request for class II permissive change
Modification: add 802.11n 40MHz for FCC ID: GZENVGE589

If you have any questions regarding the authorization, please don't hesitate to

—contact us.

Thank you.

Sincerely youwrs,

Sazed Tond ——

Fazel Taslimi / Director, Hardware Engineering
Tel: (510)226-4501
e-mail: ftaslimi@motorola-com




